
 
 

 
 

Monday 2nd June 
Welcome to Dobcroft Junior School – Tour of the School 

 
Dear Parents & Carers of Year 2, 
 
We are delighted to welcome you and your child to our Junior School. We understand that being able to 
see where your child will be learning is very important and we also believe that meeting our staff is a 
key part of building a strong partnership between home and school.  
 
We are therefore pleased to invite you to a tour of the school specifically for Year 2 parents and carers. 
This tour will give you the opportunity to explore the classrooms (including your child’s classroom), 
meet some key staff and learn more about the Junior School, including all of the support and 
experiences that we offer. The tour will allow you to gain a feel for the school, ask questions and meet  
staff who will support your child in their time at Dobcroft Junior School.   
 

 The tour will take place Wednesday 9th July 3:45pm – 5pm 

 2 adults per child may attend 

 Each family will be given a suggested arrival time (see below) to allow groups to move around 
the school together – if you arrive early or late, please don’t worry! 

 The tour will be a route around school and staff will be based in key places to guide you and 
share information 

 Children will have visited the school during school time so the tour is designed as an opportunity 
for adults to meet school staff / ask any questions therefore you may like to arrange to tour the 
school without children 
 

We have grouped families according the letter of the surname of your child as detailed on the admission 
records. Please note your arrival time below. For example: if your child’s surname is Hussain, you would 
arrive at 3:55pm. 
 

Group 1 2 3 4 

Arrival time 3:45pm 3:55pm 4:05pm 4:15pm 

First letter of 
surname 

A, B, C, D E, F, G, H, I, J, K L, M, N, O, P, Q, R S, T, U, V, W, X, Y, 
Z 

 
There is no need to let us know if you are going to attend or not, but if you have any questions please 
get in touch with the school office. We really hope to see you for the tour and look forward to working 
together to ensure a fantastic start for your child. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Nicola Sexton- Head Teacher 

Dobcroft Junior School 
Headteacher - Nicola Sexton (headteacher@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Chair of Governors – Katherine Oglesby (chair@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Address: Pingle Road, Sheffield, S7 2LN 
Telephone: (0114) 236 8075     
Website: www.dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Email: enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Teacher emails: teachers@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
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